
 
 

 

 

 

March 1, 2021 
 
The Beach Cities Health District (BCHD) Board of Directors is seeking qualified residents of 
the cities of Hermosa Beach, Manhattan Beach or Redondo Beach to serve on its advisory 
committees. Committee members serve two-year terms and have a direct impact on the health 
and wellness programs and services BCHD provides to the beach cities community. Meetings 
are generally held quarterly and scheduled for the evening.  
 
The following committees are seeking candidates: 
 

Community Health Committee 
Identifies and advises the board on community health and wellness concerns and 
recommends areas for programs and services. 
 
Strategic Planning Committee 
Assists the Board in formulating and fulfilling the Beach Cities Health District’s vision, 
mission and goals. 
 
Finance Committee 
Assists the Board with ensuring the Beach Cities Health District’s financial health.  

 

An applicant must be a resident of Redondo Beach, Hermosa Beach or Manhattan Beach. 
Please complete the BCHD Committee Application and submit with a resumé or curriculum 
vitae by noon on Monday, May 3rd.  Top candidates will be contacted for an interview and 
appointments will be announced in June. Two-year terms begin July 1, 2021. 
 
Community members with questions about the positions or application process should contact 
Charlie Velasquez at Charlie.velasquez@bchd.org or at (310) 374-3426, ext. 213.  The BCHD 
Committee Application is available online at www.bchd.org or requested by telephone or email.  
Applications are due by 12 noon on May 3, 2021.  Completed applications can be faxed, 
emailed, dropped off or mailed to: 
 

Beach Cities Health District 
Committee Appointments 
1200 Del Amo Street 
Redondo Beach, CA 90277 
Fax: (310) 376-4738 
Email:  Charlie.velasquez@bchd.org  
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